
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

 

 

 

The Monterey County  

Budget Committee  

meeting is cancelled on: 
 

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 

 

The meeting is rescheduled to:  

 

Monday, April 22, 2019  

at 1:30 p.m. in the Monterey Room 
(The Monterey Room is located at the Government Center, 

              168 W. Alisal Street, 2nd Floor, Salinas, CA) 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the  

Committee Secretary at (831) 759-6769 


